
 
 
 

 

Eni: proposals for Saipem’s Shareholders Meeting 

 

Rome, 18 November 2015 – Eni’s Board of Directors has approved to submit to the Saipem 

Shareholders Meeting, convened on 2 December 2015 on a single call to decide on, among 

other things, the integration of the Board of Statutory Auditors, the proposal to appoint Giulia De 

Martino as effective Statutory Auditor and Maria Francesca Talamonti as alternate Statutory 

Auditor of the company. 

 

Eni holds 189,423,307 ordinary shares of Saipem, representing 42.913 % of all ordinary shares. 
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